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2 February 2021

Mr David Jones

General Manager

Competition Exemptions

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission
23 Marcus Clarke Street

Canberra ACT 2601

Dear Mr Jones,

Hyundai Motor Company Australia Pty Limited (HMCA) - Use of exclusive dealing
notification N98055

Thank you for your letter. Please see our response below.

| Not at the present time.

N/A.

Not at this time. While HMCA is not using
it now, the business would not rule out
switching on this sort of offer at some
point in response to changing market
conditions and customer demands.

Please let me know if you require anything further at this stage.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Edwards
General Manager - Legal






